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Dates to Remember
April 2-Early
Release
April 4-half day
April 18-No
School
April 23-Early
Release

First bell 8:25
Tardy bell 8:40



Schoolgrounds Policy Roseville City
Ordinance prohibits dogs on school
property at all times. Please do not

bring your dog with you when you come
to pick up your child. Your dog may be
trained and mindful of you, but it may

alarm other children. 

Dress Code Just a reminder with the weather
getting warmer that the following rules apply: No

tank tops, muscle shirts or spaghetti straps.
Shorts & skirts must not be more than 4” above
the knee. All students are required to wear socks
and shoes, no slippers or flip flops. Sandals must
have a heel strap and socks must be worn with

them.



March Students of the Month:

Ruby Hise, Olai Taylor,
Jaxon Silorey, Bryce Shaw,

Kaila Lovely, MIley Burnham,
Seoni Powell, Juliette Silorey,

Abigail Fischer, Jeremiah Taylor,
Christopher Samuel, 
Chase Belcher, and 

Jaydin Bakeman



EFFECTIVE APRIL 2025
We are asking that if you need to

pick up your student early, to please
allow yourself enough time in the

case you have to wait. Please do not
call the office as we will no longer
call students down until you arrive

at school. 
Also we will not call students down
for dismissal after 3:15pm. This is
very difficult as it is right before

school lets out. Teachers and
students are finishing up for the day
making it difficult to get students
down in timely manner. Thank you

for your understanding.




